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FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 

Bureau ofConsumer Protection 
Division ofEnforcement 

April 18, 2018 

VIAFEDEX 

John W. VanLonkhuyzen 
Verrill Dana LLP 
One Portland Square 
Portland, ME 04112 

Dear Mr. Van Lonkhuyzen: 

We received your submissions on behalf of your client, Saylite, LLC d/b/a Mobern 
Lighting ("Mobern" or the "Company"). During our review, we discussed concerns that 
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